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Senator Whish-Wilson asked: 

Senator WHISH-WILSON: Then could I put this question, on notice: Senator Cormann, could 

you ask Minister Hunt whether he would write a letter on behalf of the concerned Australians 

to the Japanese government around the dolphin hunt and slaughter at Taiji? 

It is a very significant matter of public interest. 

Senator Cormann: I am happy to take that inquiry. 

 

Answer: 

The Australian Government is committed to the protection of whales and dolphins.  

Australia strongly advocates for the protection of cetaceans in the International Whaling 

Commission, including small cetaceans. 

Australia will continue to raise the issue of dolphin hunts in Taiji with Japan through the 

International Whaling Commission. 

 


